
  

 

 

 

March 24, 2023 

 

The Honorable Kay Granger    The Honorable Rosa L. DeLauro 

Chairwoman       Ranking Member 

House Appropriations Committee   House Appropriations Committee 

Room H-307      1036 Longworth House Office Building 

Washington, D.C. 20515    Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

Dear Chairwoman Granger and Ranking Member DeLauro:  

 

I am requesting funding for the Technology Training Workforce Development Program in 

Waynesburg, PA, for Fiscal Year 2024. 

 

The intended recipient is Waynesburg University, located at 51 West College Street, 

Waynesburg, Pennsylvania 15370.  

 

The funding will be used to create a technology training workforce development program focused 

on creating skills through technology training for multiple student populations, including dual-

enrolled high school students, traditional higher education students, and non-traditional students.  

This program will primarily be delivered online through collaboration of full and part-time faculty 

who are experts in the field.  The flexibility with online delivery will expand the reach of potential 

students to attract those living in underserved communities, active military, and veteran 

populations.  

 

This project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because it will provide training to meet 

workforce needs in southwestern Pennsylvania.  

 

This project has a Federal nexus because it is for the purposes authorized in Section 2331 of the  

Food, Agriculture, Conservation, and Trade Act of 1990, 7 U.S. Code section 950aaa. 

 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 

family. 

 

Very respectfully,  

 

 

  

 

Guy Reschenthaler  

Member of Congress 


